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After two years of hard work, an end-run by dirty industry threatens all the progress made? 

I don’t think so! This is outrageous. That the PNW has some of the worst air quality in the
nation is an absolute disgrace, and any legislator who gives in to polluter pressure is going to
be targeted for the remnant heap. 

Do not make us give up more years of our collective lives to get what every Oregon citizen
deserves: Clean! Air!

Please *FULLY FUND* DEQ's Cleaner Air Oregon program, and continue to
extend CAO Rules until they actually go far enough.

Oppose 1541, which strips DEQ of authority and the CAO rules of
important health based standards.

Thank you, from every one of your constituents with lungs.

Sincerely,

Susan Gere
9311 N Willamette Blvd
Portland OR 97203
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